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May 5th, 2016 

 

Dear Parents,  

Today the Milton Community Resource Centre (MCRC) was contacted by police. It is with a 

heavy heart that I inform you of further developments in the investigation surrounding former 

Bronte Street School employee, Steven Campbell. 

MCRC has been cooperating with the Halton Children’s Aid Society and the Peel Police 

department. As a result, police informed us they will now be laying more charges against 

Campbell. 

Police have informed us that all parents impacted have been notified.  

This investigation has been a challenging time for everyone involved – including families, staff 

and board members. It is distressing that we find ourselves in this situation despite our highest 

standards around screening and code of conduct for employees. 

MCRC continues to provide onsite counselling for staff to ensure they remain focused on caring 

for your children in a safe environment. 

MCRC continues to work with police. We are committed to helping authorities enforce the law 

for the sake of your children.  

For further information about these developments please see the police news release here. 

Parents with any questions or concerns are encouraged to call Peel Police at 905.453.2121 ext. 

3490. 

I want to thank our parents for their ongoing support in this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Rebecca Barrows-Vrankulj 

Executive Director, MCRC 

http://www.peelpolice.ca/en/news/index.aspx?newsId=5ba067e4-6dab-4653-bf86-43f3b2db9a4d

